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On Sunday 23rd March 2014, many people across Glasgow, and beyond, celebrated the 20th Anniversary of The Well.  In Stonelaw Church, Rutherglen, we celebrated it with a Samosa Sunday lunch.  About 80 people gathered in the main hall after the service to eat samosas, pakora, soup and rolls.  

The lunch was organised by Stonelaw’s National Mission Team – a group of about 10 ladies.  We are well used to providing lunch for a large number of people as for many years we have marked Homelessness Sunday by providing soup and rolls on the last Sunday in January.   But this lunch was different - you might describe it as a typical National Mission Team lunch, with an Asian twist!  

After lunch, we watched The Well’s video, which showcases the work carried out in God’s name amongst the diverse population found in Govanhill.  (You can see it here:  http://thewell.org.uk/about-us/in-and-around-the-well/). 

Members of the National Mission Team were delighted with the lunch – it was a lovely time of fellowship, with many people lingering on to chat, long after the tables were cleared round about them!  And there was a fantastic outcome, with nearly £600 donated to The Well.  

Just one more word on the Samosas.  We were given a fantastic discount on the Samosas (and Pakora) by the Subzi Spice Pakora Factory (www.subzispice.com).  Base in Springburn, they also have a shop in Clydebank and the Forge Market.  So if you are thinking about holding a Samosa Sunday in your church – or home - you know where to get your Samosas!
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